
 PUBLIC MEETING  

     USDA is an equal opportunity provider, employer, and lender. 

The Natural Resources Conservation Service (NRCS), with assistance from the Washington County 
as the project sponsor, announces the availability of the Draft Supplemental Watershed Plan and    
Environmental Assessment (Plan-EA) for the Warner Draw Watershed and Flood Prevention          
Operations Project (Project) within the Warner Draw Watershed in Washington County, Utah.  

You are invited to attend a virtual public meeting where project information will be provided and  
comments solicited for the Project Draft Plan-EA. Interested parties may voice their comments, ideas, 
and concerns to NRCS and Washington County during this meeting. 

 When: January 27, 2022  Register for the Meeting at: https://tinyurl.com/Warner-Draw 
   6:00 PM to 7:30 PM  After your meeting registration is complete, you will receive an email with  

        instructions on accessing the meeting virtually or by phone. 

An electronic copy of the Draft Plan-EA and other Project materials can be downloaded from the 
NRCS Project website accessed from the web address below. A hard copy of the Draft Plan-EA is  
also available for review at the Hurricane Branch Library (36 S 300 W, Hurricane, UT 84737) and St. 
George Library (88 W 100 S, St. George, UT 84770). 

  https://bit.ly/3DTnKNk 

NRCS invites you to submit comments anytime during the open comment period starting January 
13, 2022 and ending February 14, 2022. Comments and questions should be directed to Jamie 
Tsandes with the project team at: 

Address: 154 E. 14075 South, Draper, UT 84020 

Phone: (801) 495-2224  Fax: (801) 495-2225 

Email: warnerwatershed@bowencollins.com 


